Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

December-2022

Dec 1st
Orange day
ES Assembly
2nd Installment
fees due

Dear Elementary Parents,

Thank you, parents, for all your contributions towards making our school events so special for our students. Our 'International Day' was a big success and taught our students important learning about the people and countries all around the world. This event has also developed student awareness and understanding of the wider world and their place in it. We will continue to focus on global understanding as our character skill for December is 'Global



Citizenship'. We know our students travel widely and the continued knowledge and understanding around global issues and events will position them well for the future world they will be living in.

Dec 3rd CBS Fun Day



As we move into the final month of the 2022 year, it is important that students continue to focus on their learning and improvement in reading. We are asking parents to continue to promote reading at home either through the scholastic on-line reading programs or student's favorite books from the library. While technology continues to be a prominent part of the information age we are living in, our students will

continue to need reading skills and the practice of reading as a life-long and everyday activity, so they are able to navigate and understand information across the global sphere. Parents also need to make sure to monitor information that students are accessing on-line and make sure to block information, programs and games that are harmful to children.

Dec 8th
Twin Day
&
Arabic
Language Day

The month of December starts off with the CBS Fun Day which has been a long-standing tradition for our school community before Covid. We are very excited to offer this wonderful family event on campus again.

December also brings ES Midterm Assessment Week for our Grade 3 to 5 students. Parents, please ensure your students are attending school every day for their lessons and reviews. Time away from school will negatively impact



their learning. We wish all the best for our student's success going forward and thank parents for their support.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mary Kelly Elementary School Principal

Dec 11th Gr 1 Healthy living day

CBS Student Tuition Fees

Dear Parents, we kindly request your prompt payment for the 2nd Installment Fees Due on December 1st.

https://payment.cbskuwait.com/parent/quick_pay.php

For assistance, contact 5159067 Thank you in advance!



Dec 14th– 22nd ES Midterm Assessment week

Dec 20th Gr 1-2 Parent engagement event

December is Global Citizen month

As global citizens we are aware of the world and our place in it.





Sincerely
Dr. Mary Kelly
Elementary School Principal

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

دىسىمبر 2022

السيادة/ أولياء أمور المدرسية الابتدائية

مدرستنا مميزة للغاية لكافة الطلبة. لقد كانت فعالية "اليوم العالمي" احدى نجاحتنا الكبرى التي قدمت لطلابنا معلومات هامة حول الشعوب والدول من كافة أنحاء العالم. كما أن الفعالية قد ساهمت أيضاً في رفع وعي الطلاب وفهم العالم على نطاق أوسع وموقعهم من هذا العالم. سنستمر في التركيز على فهم العالم حيث ستكون المهارة الشخصية لشهر ديسِمبر هي "المواطنة العالمية" وندرك أن طلابنا كثيري الأسفار وأن الإستيعاب والمعرفة المستمرة للشئون والفعاليات العالمية ستضعهم بمكان جيد في عالمهم المستقبلي الذي سيعيشون فيه.



GOODLUCK

FORYOUR

DO THE BEST

مع إقتراب الشهر الأخير من عام 2022، فمن المهم أن يستمر الطلبة في التركيز على التعلم والتحصيل وتحسين القراءة. نرجو من أولياء الأمور إستمرار تشجيع القراءة في المنزل سواء

عبر برامج التعليم والقراءة المدرسية عبر الإنترنت أو قراءة الكتب المفضلة مّن المكتبة. تستمر التكنولوجيا في شغل دور هام في حياتنا اليومية ولذلك يحتاج الطلبة للإستمرآر في القراءة وتُنميُّة مهارات القراءة كنشاط حياتي يومي حتى يكونوا قادرين على الإبحار في هذا العالم وإستيعاب المعلومات من النطاق العالمي. يحتاج أولياء الأمور أيضاً للتأكد من مراقبة المعلومات التي يصل إليها عبر الإنرنت والتأكد من حظر المعلومات والبرامج والألعاب التي تضر بأطفالهم.



يبدأ شبهر ديسمبر مع يوم المرح بالمدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة والذي ظل تقليداً سائداً لمجتمعنا المدرسي قبل وباء كوفيد. نحن متحمسون للغاية لتقديم هذا الحدث العائلي الرائع في الحرم المدرسي مرة أخري.

> وفي ديسمبر أيضاً سيكون هناك أسبوع إختبارات نصف الفصل الدراسي لطلاب الفصول من الثالث حتى الخامس. ولذلك يرجى من أولياء الأمور الحرص على حضور أبنائهم للمدرسة كل يوم للإستماع للدروس وحضور المراجعات. سيؤثر الغياب عن المدرسة على تعلمهم. نتمنى كل النجاح والتوفيق لطلابنا، وجزيل الشكر لأولياء الأمور على دعمهم.

> > ومع أطيب التمنيات، الدكتورة / مارى كيلى مديرة المدرسة الابتدائية

الفعاليات القادمة

1 دىسىمېر اليوم البرتقالي تجمع المدرسة الابتدائية موعد سداد القسط الثاني

3 دىسىمىر يوم المرح في المدرسة الكندية

8 دىسىمېر يوم التوأم يوم اللغة العربية 11 ديسمبر يوم المعيشة الصحية الصف 1



الرسوم الدراسية لطلاب المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

أعزائي أولياء الأمور ، نطلب منك القيام بالسداد الفوري لرسوم القسط الثاني المستحقة في الأول من ديسمبر. https://payment.cbskuwait.com/parent/guick_pay.php

في حال طلب المساعدة، اتصل على 5159067 شكر الكم مقدما

14 - 22 ديسمبر اسبوع تقييمات نصف الفصل الدراسي المدرسة الابتدائية

ديسمبر هو شهر المواطنة العالمية كمواطنين عالميين ، نحن ندرك العالم ومكاننا فيه





20 ديسمبر فعالية مشاركة أولياء أمور الصفين 1 - 2

> ومع أطيب التمنيات، الدكتورة / ماري كيلي مديرة المدرسة الابتدائية